
 

                                29.09.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
The scheduled maintenance of our press line has been successfully completed. We 
will resume pressing operations this Sunday. We anticipate no delays or issues as we 
restart operations and continue to fulfill your orders in a timely manner. 
 
This week, we participated in the Stainless Steel Exhibition in Maastricht. It was an 
opportunity to meet with partners, clients, and suppliers. We also gathered insights 
that will be beneficial for our cooperation. 
 
Next week, I will be in Abu Dhabi to attend the ADIPEC Exhibition and Conference.  
 
Our operations continue to run smoothly and reliably, and we are prepared to meet 
your requirements as usual.  
 
Should you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 


